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Employee Dress Code 
DRESS AND PERSONAL GROOMING 

 
The Board of Education believes that no mode of attire will be considered proper for school wear 
that distracts from or disrupts classroom and school decorum. Employees shall dress as 
professionals on a daily basis, in business-like attire in order to set a good example for students, 
co-employees, and the public. Employee dress and grooming shall not detract from the 
learning/educational environment of students in their classes, school programs or other school 
related activities 

 
 

DRESS CODE FOR CUSTODIAL & MAINTENANCE 
 

The Goldendale School District shall project an image that emphasizes the professional 
services provided to students, staff and the community. It is desirable that these employees be 
distinguishable from other individuals, authorized or unauthorized, who are located on school 
grounds, as a safety issue. As such, a uniform look is required, sets, and supports a significant 
safety standard. Therefore, all employees in the Custodial, Maintenance and Technology 
Department shall be required to wear a uniform shirt tucked in with the Goldendale School 
District logo that will be provided by the District. These employees may wear work type and/or 
denim pants. In addition, the employee must wear appropriate footwear. The maintenance and 
custodial staff may wear caps when appropriate. Goldendale School District Food Service 
employees shall project a professional image and comply with all Department of Health 
regulations. Food Service employees are required to follow the guidelines, including hair net, 
shoe and apron specifications related to safety or health issues. 




